
  
 

 
 
 

Newsletter Monday 15th May 2017 
 
 
 
 

 

Attendance 
Well done to the classes RM, 1B, 2B, 2H, 3H, 3P, 3M, 4M, 4R, 5Y, 6A and 6C for 
achieving over 96% attendance.  A special well done to 2A and 6K for achieving 100% 
attendance last week!  The Sports Hall children were the winners again this week! 
 
 
If you are worried about your child’s attendance or have a query please ask to speak to Mrs Kauser, in the 
school office. 
 
 
Year 6 SATs reminder 

 
Well done to all of the children in Year 6.  They have worked very hard this 
week and now completed all of their SAT tests.  We are proud of the way they 
have conducted themselves and have tried their best. 
 
We are still focussing on our writing as this still needs to be assessed. 
 
Please ensure that your child has a fun and relaxing weekend as they deserve 
it! 
 

 
Extreme Reading 
 
We have received a few photographs of children reading in some strange an 
interesting places.  We have photographs of children reading in the 
supermarket, on the bed and on the bonnet of the car! We are looking forward 

to seeing where the teachers have been reading! 
 
We are continuing with our Extreme Reading 
challenge and would like to invite you to get outside 
with a book and seeing if you can find any other 
interesting or strange places to read! 
 
 
Please either bring a photograph in to your school teacher or email a photograph 
to:	admin@mountpellon.calderdale.sch.uk 
 

Overall Attendance 
97.6 % 



 
School Uniform 
 

As the weather gets warmer, girls may be interested in wearing summer dresses.  
Please can we remind you that the uniform code still applies.  You are welcome to 
purchase a summer dress, but this must be purple.  These can be purchased from 
Asda and range in price from £4 - £6. 
    
 
Year 2 SATs 

 
Our Year  2 children will start their SAT tests on the 22nd May.  During this week, the 
chidlren will be welcome to arrive at school for 8:30.  We will be providing toast and a 
drink for our early arrivals.   
 
During this week, it will be important to ensure that your children get a good nights 
sleep. 
 
We will share further details next week. 

 
Census Day 
 
On Thursday it will be Census Day.  For this day we are offering a special menu of 
either a burger in a bun or Pizza followed by ice-cream and fruit! 
 
  
Health and Safety 
 
Polite reminder that it is illegal to park on yellow zig-zag lines near a school entrance.  This includes when 
dropping off children.  Please can we ask that parents avoid doing this as it is places their own and other 
children at risk. 
 
Also, please can we remind parents that dogs are not allowed on the school site at any time.  This is also to 
ensure the safety and wellbeing of the children. 
 
Thank you for your understanding.  
 
 
 
Dates for your diary 
 
SATs week for Year 2: Monday 22nd May 
School Closes: Friday 26th May 2017 
School re-opens: Monday 5th June 2017 
 
 
 
 
Ruth Collyer 
Acting Principal 


